St. Mary's Hospital

September 9, 1998

ATTN: Richard G. Stevenson, M.D., FACC
Assistant Executive Director

Mecical Affairs
2900 First Avenue

Huntington, West Virginia 25702
SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO INQUIRY DATED AUGUST 7. 1998

Dear Dr. Stevenson:

With regard to your letter of August 31, 1998, forwarding a copy of your

August 7. 1998 inquiry, Mr. Douglas M. Collins’ response was mailed to your

attention on September 2, 1998,
contact me at (404) 562-4735.

o
State of West Virginia

istributi
PUBLIC
RIT Docket File, DNMS

Sincerely,

original signed by D. Collins

David J. Collins, Radiation Specialist
Materials Licensing/Inspection Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Should you have any further questions. please
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